
From: Chambers - Gostencnik DP  

Sent: Monday, 5 August 2019 12:20 PM 
To: 'Mathew Dean' 

Cc: 'Justin Le Blond'; 'Naomi Cooper'; 'Persephone Forster' 
Subject: RE: Four yearly review of the Aboriginal Community Controlled Health Services Award 2010 

- AM2018/12 [KEN-Legal_APAC.FID177744] [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

 
Dear Mr Dean, 
 
I refer to the email below. 
 
Please find attached a copy of the transcript of proceedings for 25 July 2019 and 26 July 2019.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Sevasti Xanthos 
Associate to Deputy President Gostencnik 
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (03) 8656 4528 
Fax: (03) 9555 0401 
chambers.gostencnik.dp@fwc.gov.au  
 
11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 

https://www.fwc.gov.au/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/250719_am201812.htm
https://www.fwc.gov.au/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/260719_am201812.htm
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